
 THE TOWNSHIP OF PUSLINCH 

NOTICE TO STOP UP, CLOSE AND DECLARE SURPLUS 

ROAD ALLOWANCES 

 

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of Puslinch proposes to enact a by-law to stop 
up, close and declare surplus the Barnside Road and Cockburn Street road allowances, described as follows: 

 1.   Barnside Road, Plan 119, Township of Puslinch (PIN 71196-0113(LT); and 

 2.   Cockburn Street, Plan 119 Township of Puslinch (PIN 71196-0112(LT); and 

 
The proposed by-law will come before Council for consideration of First, Second and Third Readings at its regular 
meeting of Council to be held on the 9th day of October, 2024.  At that time Council will hear in person, or by 
his/her counsel, solicitor or agent, any person who claims his/her land will be prejudicially affected and who 
applies to be heard. 
 
The proposed by-law and supporting information for the road closure to which the by-law would apply, may be 
seen at the Township Office during regular office hours, or on the Municipal Website 
at www.puslinch.ca.
 
Dated at the Township of Puslinch on this 
20th day of September, 2024. 

Justine Brotherston    
Municipal Clerk, Interim 
Township of Puslinch 
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